
To  

 

The Nodal Officer Officer, FCA 

Office of the PCCF Punjab. 

SAS Nagar (Mohali),Punjab  
 

 

Title of the Project: Diversion of 0.0061 ha. of Forest Land for approach 
access and exit to project being developed by M/s MOHALI GREENSVILLE 

INFRA LLP Located on NH 205A Banur – Kharar Road at Village Kailon, 
District SAS Nagar (Mohali), Punjab under Forest Division SAS Nagar 

FP/PB/Approach/153066/2022 
 

 
 

Dear Sir, 
 

Please find the reply as below. 

 

1 Corrected DGPS and KML file is uploaded. 

 

2. It is requested that the proposal for diversion of 0.1677 was submitted initially. 

However, during the field visit by the DFO it was informed that the stretch of the 

road Length 305mt and 5.5mt width has already been diverted by NHAI with 

approval letter number 9-PBC328/2022-CHA/Dated 24.02.23 

FP/PB/Road/120862/2021 (attached). However, the field officer informed 

that minor stretch of width 0.20meter and length 305 meter is for which the 

approval for the diversion has been recommended by the DFO and no tree is 

involved in this. Please grant the approval. 

 

3. No construction has been done at site by the user agency. 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

MOHALI GREENSVILLE INFRA LLP 

 


